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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: 11 May 2021 11:31
To: 'James.Walls@fingal.ie'
Cc: 'David.Storey@fingal.ie'; 'John.Daly@fingal.ie'; 'Kevin.Vallely@fingal.ie'
Subject: H0167-01 Fingal County Council - Barnageeeragh 
Attachments: Letter to Applicant.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Mr Walls, 
 
Thank you for your email of 10 May 2021.  Please find attached a response to your email request. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford 
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil  
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman 
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Mr David Storey 
Director of Environment, Climate  
   Change & Active Travel 
Fingal County Council 
County Hall 
Main Street 
Swords 
Co Dublin 
 
 
By Email 
 
 
11 May 2021    Reg No H0167-01 
 
Re: Draft Certificate of Authorisation for Barnageeragh Landfill, Barnageeragh Cove, 
Skerries, Co Dublin 
 
Dear Mr Storey 
 
In relation to your correspondence received by the Agency on 10 May 2021, please note 
that the Agency cannot facilitate your request for an extension of time for a 
representation on the draft Certificate of Authorisation for the above referenced historic 
landfill site. 
 
As per Regulation 7(5), of the Waste Management (Certificate of Historic Unlicenced 
Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity) Regulations 2008, only representations received 
by the Agency within a period of 30 days from the issuing of the draft Certificate of 
Authorisation shall be considered. It is therefore not possible to consider any 
representation received after this date.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
 
 


